Dear Friend,

I am writing to you to share my Work experience with you.

My name is Jamie . I am 15yrs old and I am in year 10 and I go to Wade Deacon High School.

My work experience was at an animal kennel.An animal kennel is where people leave their pets when they have to go away or go on holiday. Then when they get back they pick up their pets and go home.The animals I looked after where dogs and cats. I also had to clean the cages. I liked looking after the animals and made friends with them. I worked there for two weeks.

It has helped me understand the world of work and what I want in my future. Thank you for reading this.

Your  friendly

Jamie

